
From: Andrew Clevely   
Sent: 21 March 2025 15:39 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application number: 25/10551/pins 
 
 
Ref:262a/2025/0079 
I wish to object to this application as a neighbor as I believe this will seriously affect  

 to which this building will be attached. 
There are serious safety issues regarding the cladding and fire safety of the present building at this 
address. 
This new building would seriously compromise attendance of emergency services in the event of fire 
and the evacuation of residents in the current Orchard House building. 
There is at this time limited parking on site and this will exasperate the problem and will likely result 
in residents parking causing further access problems. 
The new building will also severely affect the views and light entering the current flats at Orchard 
House Please reject this application 
From: Andrew Clevely 

 
 

 
 

 




